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April 15, 2014  
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It gives me great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for International Experience. As 
a high school principal, I truly appreciate the opportunity to host foreign exchange students on a 
yearly basis. The infusion of a variety of cultures into our high school has been a worthwhile 
experience for our students.   
 
The relationship I have developed with the staff of International Experience has been extremely 
positive.  The customer service they provide is top notch and I can always count on the staff to 
keep me up-to-date on any changes or concerns.  They do a fantastic job of locating families 
within our district to host students, and I am always pleased with the timeliness of the required 
paperwork and documentation.   
 
Working with International Experience has been very rewarding for me, the Vicksburg 
community, and the Vicksburg students.  Of all the foreign exchange companies I work with, 
International Experience has been the most accommodating and most user friendly.  I 
recommend International Experience without reservation and would encourage any school to use 
their services. 
 
If you have any questions about my recommendation, please feel free to contact me at 269-321-
1160.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Keevin J. O’Neill 
 
Keevin J. O’Neill 
Principal  
Vicksburg High School 
 


